
NEWSLETTER

Reminders

Upcoming
EVENTS

CONTACT
INFO

THIS MONTH AT
Shades Crest…

SEPTEMBER

lcrump@shadescrest.org mweed@shadescrest.org 205-824-9050

o September 2: NO 
SCHOOL for Labor 
Day

o September 11: FIRE
DRILL

o September 25: 
PICTURE DAY

o September 27: Picture 
Makeup Day

o September 30 –
October 4: Community 
Helper Week

Shades Crest Early 
Learning Academy

YOU WILL 
NEED TO USE 
YOUR DOOR 

CODES 
STARTING 
TUESDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 3

Staffing Updates:
We are so blessed to 

have new staff joining 
us!

Amber Deason will be in 
Crawlers, Allie Walker 

will be with 3K, Tyler Hill 
and Anna Swaika will be 

working aftercare. 

School Pictures with Erin 
Nolen Photography will be 
Wednesday, September 

25th. We will offer Friday, 
September 27th as a 

makeup picture day if 
needed! 

Stay tuned for more
information!

We are off to a GREAT start to this school year!
It has been so enjoyable getting to know our new families and 
new children, as well as welcoming back all of our other familiar 
faces! Specials classes have started with Music and Spanish, and 
the kids are having a blast! Loving each other well and growing 
our communication are our goals for this school year. You should 
be receiving weekly communications from your child’s class.  We 
love seeing all the pictures of the fun adventures your children 
are having each day! Let us know if there is anything we can do 
to help improve this school year for you!
Thanks so much, 

Coach, Meagan, and Lydia  


